Staying on top Bradley re-elected Hydro's chairman

Alan Bradley, a 16-year veteran of the Hydro Mississauga commission, has been re-elected chairman of the body for 1987.

At its January meeting, the commission named Bradley its chairman and re-elected Ron Walker vice-chairman of the five-member body, which is appointed by city council.

Bradley, a Mississauga resident for 31 years, operates a company called Canadian Lift Slab. He served on the South Peel Board of Education for a total of eight years and was its chairman for four years.

Walker has been vice-chairman of Hydro Mississauga since it was formed in 1978. Previous to that, he served on the Streetsville Public Utilities Commission for a total of 17 years, 15 of them as chairman.

The other members of the commission are former Ward 7 councillor Ron Starr, Ontario Hydro engineer Richard Ronchka, and Mayor Hazel Ron Starr, McCallion.



ALAN BRADLEY chairman of the board